
25 th 2017 September meeting three horseshoes Minutes 

 

Those Present 

 

Jean Langford 

Sue Walker 

Mark Schofield 

Steve Barratt 

Adrian Pymm 

Dave Burke 

Robert Littlewood 

Steve England CLR 

Pat Mewis CLR 

Diana Colleran Secretary 

Kim Anderson Chair 

 

Apologies 

Bev Hill 

Kim has been in touch with three consultants and in turn has 

received three quotes these are from Open Plan, Natalie Cockerel 

and Luke Brown. Luke Brown’s quote was the most favourable at 

£6,000 with Open Plan coming in at £10,360+vat Natalie Cockerel at 

£7,000.The elected consultant would do the basic conditions and 

 

also a scoping report. Kim asked the committee for a show of hands 

to decide who to appoint subsequently Luke Brown was chosen. 

Steve England mentioned a character and landscape assessment and 



also advised that photographs should be taken. There are to be three 

maps at the consultation. Map 1 to decide a cemetery map 2 to 

decide which green spaces are important and map 3 to decide where 

people wanted houses and where they didn’t. Mark was to organise 

the graphs based on the information that was received from the 

recent spreadsheet that had been put into percentages which was 

drawn up from the questionnaires that were filled in by the 

residents. It was suggested by Steve that a website may be a good 

idea. However it was decided to ask parish if we could use theirs. The 

next meeting has not yet been decided. 


